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Attendance 
Here are this week’s percentages: 

Class Attendance 

Nightingale 92.72% 

Kingfisher 95.91% 

Goldcrest 95.55% 

Magpie 90.74% 

Dove 98.52% 

Jay 96.67% 

Kittiwake 95% 

Woodpecker 96.64% 

Swift 92.73% 

Siskin 91.51% 

Robin 93.48% 

Puffin 86.82% 

 
This week’s winners were Dove class 
with 98.52% - well done Dove class!  
 

Easter Bonnet Competition 
As part of our 
Easter 
celebrations this 
term, we will be 
holding an 
Easter Bonnet 
competition in 
school.  There will be a prize for the 
best 4 bonnets; EYFS, KS1, LKS2 and 
UKS2. 
It can be a traditional bonnet or a 
baseball cap or ultimately it can be any 
type of hat. Your child can make this 
independently, with help from an adult, 
or even from a sibling.   
Please could the children bring in the 
finished bonnets from Monday 25th  
 
 

 
March and they will be judged on 
Thursday 28th March, before being 
taken home.  We very much look 
forward to seeing all the Easter Bonnet 
creations!  

 
Building Works 
We’re excited to share that we’ve got 
some building works commencing 
during the Easter break. The works 
include a new set of doors in our 
reception foyer to ensure the children’s 
safety and a new room in the reception 
to enable easy access for brief 
meetings/catch-ups with parents and 
carers. We appreciate your anticipated 
patience during these works as space in 
our reception foyer will be limited.  
  

Rags 2 Riches 
All the donations of clothes and shoes 
managed to raise £41.25. Following 
discussions with our School Council the 
money will most likely be spent on 
board games as we look to replenish 
and expand our selection for wet 
playtimes. 
 
Red Nose Day 
Children and staff 
showed their 
support today for 
Red Nose day by 
‘dressing for joy’. 
We raised over 
£240 which will help 
to support many good causes in this 
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country and abroad. Thanks everyone 
for your generosity!  

  

 
Medicines 
This is a reminder that we are able to 
adminsister medicines during the school 
day. All medicines must be taken to the 
school office and a form completed by a 
parent/carer.                 
 

Diary Dates 

18.03.24 Phonics 
Screening Check 
Information 

2:45 – 
3:05 pm  

22.03.24 Reception visit to 
White Post Farm 

 

26.03.24 Easter Service at 
St. Peter & St. 
Paul’s church 

9:45 am 

27.03.24 Y1 Bring Your 
Grown-up to… 

2 – 3 pm 

28.03.24 Reception Bring 
Your Grown-up 
to… 

2 – 3 pm 

28.03.24 Deadline Easter 
bonnet 
competition 

 

29.03.24 
– 

12.04.24 

Easter holidays  

15.04.24 Return to school  

 


